North Dakota State’s Attorneys’ Association

February 3, 2025
To:  House Judiciary Committee
Hon. Chairman Klemin

Hon. Vice-Chairs Karls and Vetter
Members of the Committee

RE: House Bill No. 1425
Chairman Klemin, Vice-Chairs Karls and Vetter, and Members of the House Judiciary Committee:

The North Dakota State’s Attorneys’ Association (NDSAA) is submitting this letter requesting a
DO PASS to House Bill 1425.

The NDSAA supports the ability of a state’s attorney to choose to establish a prosecution-led
diversion program without it being mandated for all state’s attorneys.

On behalf of the North Dakota State’s Attorneys:

Ashley L.\Lies, Executive Director



